

23rd April 2021 – Weekly Newsletter

Chick Update from Reception

In our first week with the living eggs we have seen 9 chicks hatch! The children are very excited to care for them next week and watch them develop further.

Polling Day

On **Thursday 6th May** the school is being utilised as a polling station. As a result of this, we will be closed all day. School will be open as usual on Friday 7th May.

Nursery Facebook

We have recently created a dedicated Nursery Facebook page. We will be using this post information and updates about what the children have been learning in Nursery. Make sure you like and follow the page.

The Big Pedal

The children made a fantastic effort this week coming to school on bikes and scooters. Our bike storage has been full all week! We are very pleased to see the children being so active. In school we have been promoting healthy choices and exercise. Well done!



Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Awards for week ending 23-04-2021

	Kindness	Pupil of the week	Learner of the week
Class	Ethan	Kaelyn	Luke
1	Mitchelhill	Hall	Donnelly
Class	Sophia	Peyton	Charlie
2	Graham	Robson	Corrigan
Class	Freya	Leo	Lucas
3	Nicholson	Allen	Hall
Class	Mason	Noah	Mia
4	Williams	Anderson	Howard
Class	Yoko	Isabella	Farrah
5	Chen	Howe	Burke
Class	Izzy	John-Joe	Xzavier
6	Turner	Hutchfield	Harbron-West

Attendance

Classes attendance this week:

1st Class 2	99.5%	2 nd Class 4	98.9%
3 rd Class 1	97.8%	4th Class 3	97.0%
5th Class 5	96.9%	6 th Class 6	90.0%

*** Whole School - 96.2% ***

It is very important that children attend school regularly and punctually. Missing just a few days of school can have a significant impact on progress and achievement. Our catch-up curriculum can only be successful if the children attend school. In the coming weeks we will keep you updated regarding attendance in school.

Please remember to read with your child at home because it makes such a difference and return to school each day.

Looking ahead

Thursday 29th April Monday 3rd May Thursday 6th May Friday 7th May

- Walworth Birds of Prey in school (for whole school)
- SCHOOL CLOSED Bank Holiday
- SCHOOL CLOSED Polling Station
- Teddy Bears Picnic Day in school for all children